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Statement from Kent County Board of Commissioners Chair Mandy Bolter on Threats of Violence 

Against Kent County Employees  
 
As a large and diverse County, we will not agree on every issue. However, we are one community and 
we should hold ourselves to the highest standard of public discourse. 
 
Threats of violence against any resident or County employee is, without question, unacceptable and 
should be immediately reported to the proper authorities. 
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